May 3, 2022

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We wanted to let families know that Caledonia Community Schools is hosting two
community forums to get public input on the use of Elementary and Secondary School
Emergency Relief (ESSER) funds. We have set up two opportunities for our students,
staff, and community, to engage in meaningful consultation with each stakeholder group
and take into account their input.

Community Forums:
e Monday, May 16, from 12:00 pm - 12:45 pm
Caledonia Administration Building
8948 Kraft Ave SE, Caledonia
e Wednesday, May 18, from 6:00 pm - 6:45 pm via Zoom Link
Meeting ID: 849 2043 9952

We hope you will join us. Check out www.calschools.org for more information.

Sincerely,

Kristin Perkowski
Executive Director of Student Achievement

Attachment


https://calschools.zoom.us/j/84920439952
http://www.calschools.org
https://www.calschools.org/downloads/district/esser_community_forum_1.pdf

